
 

 

Bradford on Avon Town Council      

 

 

Skate Park 

 

Bradford on Avon Town Council agreed to undertake a consultation and planning exercise 

for a new skatepark in Bradford on Avon and appointed Maverick Industries to undertake, the 

brief includes: 

 Design development and consultation, including initial costings 

 Liaison with interested parties, including a community group established to support 

and fundraise for the park 

 Pre-planning and Planning permission preparation and consultation 

 

Following a review of possible sites, The Council, at its Community and Recreation 

committee on the 25th February, agreed that Poulton Recreation Field would be the preferred 

site for the Skateboard Park.  

 

This allows Maverick to now start the design and consultation exercises and the process of 

grant applications and fundraising. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd March 2020 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


